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Guests:  Mart Molle and Tom Payne, Computer Science & Engineering Department 

    

Absent:  David Cocker 
  Ertem Tuncel 

Associate Dean Mark Matsumoto, ex officio 

   
   

 

5. Courses 

 - Change to BIEN 155 
 The Executive Committee returned the course to the department for clarification.  Since BCH 
 102 was proposed to be removed as a prerequisite by the Bioengineering department, the 
 Committee has asked that the department provide a list of prerequisites for BIEN 155 to be used 
 in its place.  The Executive Committee will review the course via email once it is returned. 
 

- Changes to CS 010 and EE 140 
 The Executive Committee unanimously approved changes to CS 010 and EE 140.  The courses   
 will be forwarded to Committee on Courses for review. 
 
 - Proposed CS 030 
 The Computer Science and Engineering department has restructured this course so that it will no 
 longer conflict with ME 001C and ME 018.  The restructured course was unanimously approved 
 by the Executive Committee contingent upon the changes being made in CRAMS.  Once the 
 changes are received, the course will be forwarded to Committee on Courses for review. 
   


